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July 19, 2018 

Mr. Richard LaShier, P.E. 

Johnson, Mirmiran 7 Thompson, Inc. 

13921 Park Center Road, Suite 140 

Herndon, Virginia 20171 

RE: Approval, Millstream Pedestrian Safety Project (CRCP-2018-0001) 

Dear Mr. LaShier: 

The Department of Building and Development has reviewed the latest submission of the County 
Road Construction Plans for the Millstream Pedestrian Safety Project (CRCP-2018-0001) and 
has found that all previous comments have been adequately addressed. Therefore, the plan set 
associated with this application is approved. The project associated with this application 
consists of pedestrian safety improvements to include lighting and signage upgrades in the 
vicinity of Stone Ridge Village Center. 

Enclosed is two (2) copies of the approved plans for your records. If you have any questions 

regarding this matter, please contact me by phone at (703) 737-8953 or by email at 

Zeb.Fultz@loudoun.gov. 

Sincerely, 

�tff!r 
Project Manager 

Cc: Project File 
Imad Salous, P.E., VDOT District Office 
Danielle McCray, Loudoun County DTCI 

Reviewed By:� 


